
 
 

MMU (Mandatory Make Up)7/10/18   

  
 
 June 11, 2019 
 
 
Dear C-NS student, 
 
When you took the SAT on Saturday, June 1, 2019, there was a problem during the administration that 
prevents us from accurately scoring your test. Unfortunately, this means you’ll need to take the test again 
to get a valid score.  
 
Recognizing how inconvenient this is, we’ve set up a makeup test for you, at no additional charge, on 
Saturday, June 15, 2019 at:  
 

 CICERO-N SYRACUSE HS  
 6002 ROUTE 31 
   CICERO, NY 13039 
 

All you have to do is: 
1.   Sign in at collegeboard.org/mysat and print your updated admission ticket. 
2.   Bring your ticket and acceptable photo ID on test day. 
3.   Show up at the test center by 7:45 a.m. 

If the makeup test date doesn’t work for you, we can transfer your registration to another test date at no 
additional charge. 
 
Remember:  

• Your score should be available about three weeks after the makeup test. Check with individual 
colleges and scholarship programs to find out when they need it.  

• All official references to your makeup test score will include your original test date.  
• The colleges you originally selected will automatically get your makeup test score. If you want 

your score sent to other colleges, additional fees will apply starting 10 days after your original test 
date.  

• The SAT Question-and-Answer Service isn’t offered for the makeup test. If you paid for this 
service for the original test date, you’ll get a refund. 

If you have any questions, email us at sat@info.collegeboard.org or call 866-756-7346 (toll-free in the 
U.S.) or +1 212-713-7789. You can find general information about the SAT at sat.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
The College Board 

http://www.collegeboard.org/mysat
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/id-requirements
mailto:sat@info.collegeboard.org
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/

